
 

Newsletter #02 – Date 10/15/2021 

“You can be silent and stay on the side lines, but what good is that? You accept what 

others have chosen for you and your children?” 

 

Welcome to the second newsletter from chapelhilltennis.org. The newsletter is being 

sent to those who have signed up at the website and others who have been active in 

the tennis community discussions. 

This newsletter has only one important message asking for your support of CH public 

tennis by attending the upcoming PG&R Commission Meeting. 

Important Upcoming Virtual Webinar 

Parks, Greenways, and Recreation Commission Meeting 

Presentations by P&R Staff, Pickleball and Tennis Stakeholders 

Tuesday, October 19, 2021 @ 7pm 

Signup and View Agenda at: <here> 

Support CH Public Tennis by Attending!!! 

 

 

 

Comments are welcome and encouraged. If you have an opinion, make your voices 

heard by writing to Parks and Rec and share your viewpoints via the website. Feel free 

to contact admin@chapelhilltennis.org for more info. 

 

Serve on, 

Friends of Chapel Hill Public Tennis 

 

Our Policy: We strive hard to provide accurate information and reject the spread of misinformation. Be 

aware that in some cases, the information presented may be editorial or the opinion of a contributor. We 

always welcome feedback and will make a good faith effort to correct inaccuracies. 

https://chapelhilltennis.org/
https://www.townofchapelhill.org/Home/Components/Calendar/Event/18932/15
mailto:admin@chapelhilltennis.org

